
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

It’s only 2 weeks until the Christmas Fayre, on Thursday 30th November 2017.  

We are getting very excited about the fantastic stalls and the amazing show 

stopper event we have planned. 

 

The Friends of Russell Hall, would really appreciate an extra helping hand on the 

day of the Fayre.  If you can help, please contact the school office. 

 

To assist us with the event, we are holding a Non Uniform Day on Friday 24th 

November.  Children may come in non uniform, not in fancy dress, in exchange 

for a donation of a bottle of something, or some chocolate. 

 

Please bring your donation to school on Friday 24th November. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Claire Wilson  

Friends of Russell Hall 

 

 


